

TEST PREPARATION 4

IV. Điền từ còn thiếu vào chỗ trống

Vienna in German is the (1) _____ of Austria. It stands on the banks of the river Danube and is the gateway between East (2) _____ West Europe. Its music, theater, museum and parks make it a popular tourist center. It has a (3) _____ of over 1.500.000. Vienna (4) _____ the music capital of the work for many centuries. Haydn, Mozart, Beethoven, Brahms, Schubert and the Strauss family all came to work here. It is now the home of one (5) _____ the world's most famous orchestras. Its State opera house is also world famous.

V. Đọc đoạn văn dưới đây và chọn câu trả lời đúng

Brazil, the largest country in South America and the fifth largest country in the world, is located in the Eastern half of South America. The people of Brazil are famous for their outgoing, friendly, and fun-loving nature. Brazilian women are considered to be among the best dressed in the world. Brazil is a federal republic with 23 states. The capital city is Brasilia. Portuguese is the official language and it is spoken with a distinct Brazilian accent. Brazil has a population of over one hundred and thirty-eight million, which is made up of people of many different races and ethnic group.

A number of industrial products are produced in Brazil, including cars, chemicals, ships, machines, and military weapons. Mining is also an important industry. Agriculture is another important industry. Many crops are exported, including coffee, cotton, soybeans, sugar, cocoa, rice, corn and fruit.

1. Where is Brazil ? - It is located in _____.

- | | |
|----------------------------------|----------------------------------|
| A. Eastern half of South America | C. South America |
| B. Eastern half of America | D. Western half of South America |

2. What is Brazil's official language?

- A. English
- B. Brazilian
- C. Portuguese
- D. Portugal

3. What is the population of Brazil?

- A. Around 158 million
- B. Over 138 million
- C. 128 million
- D. Not mentioned

4. What are the people of Brazil famous for ?

- A. Their outgoing, friendly, and fun- loving nature.
- B. Their cars, chemicals and ships.
- C. Their machines, and military weapons.
- D. Their coffee, cotton, soybeans, sugar, cocoa, rice, corn and fruit.